
Canterbury Tales 
Canterbury Glen Homeowners Association  

P.O. Box 877, Odessa, Florida 33556 

www.canterburyglen.com 

    
President Brett Meyers 

The Board receives emails at  
canterburyglenhoa@googlegroups.com 
 

Vice President Tom Eppler 
Secretary Cindy Eckert 
Treasurer Steve Wells 
Member at Large James Rogers 
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❖ The Canterbury Architectural Control Committee (ACC) has new leadership and 

members. Thank you for volunteering! Please direct any ACC requests and questions 

to them or can be sent to the above Board email, which we will direct to them: 

Susan Morris (17410 Isbell)      Sina Taylor (17405 Isbell)      Ashley Gotsis (17403 Isbell) 

❖ The ACC will be performing a community walk-about soon to review property ACC 

compliance. Properties with violations will be notified via letter from the ACC.  

❖ The Board has received several questions on where to find the community by-laws 

and covenants. These can be found on the community website noted above under 

Docs and Forms. 

❖ The Annual Halloween Party is currently in the planning stages. More information to 

come on the community Facebook page and website. 

❖ During this fall season, please remember to pick up your excess grass clipping or 

leaves that may block the curbs/stormwater drainage system.  

❖ The next Board Meeting is scheduled for Monday, September 25 at 7:00 pm at the 
Austin Davis Library. Hope to see you there. 

 

Please remember to pick up after your pet. 
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